
UMPIRES NEEDED  

 

The surrounding area currently has a shortage of qualified softball 

umpires.  Adult umpires who attend a Level 1 clinic and become carded 

with Softball Ontario are able to umpire players of all ages.  Teenage 

umpires are also needed and may umpire divisions as qualified.  

Remuneration is based on division umpired.   

More information about umpiring and remuneration can be found by 

visiting www.augustasoftball.com  

Or via email at scores@augustasoftball.com 

Local Clinic Dates and Registration information will be posted  

on the Augusta Softball website. 

Ontario Clinic Dates can be found here 

http://www.softballontario.ca/content/view/604 
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